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This week, the children have been thinking about equality. They started off thinking about 
what jobs they might to do when they grow up.  We also read about Coco Chanel and 
thought about how her life is different to their own. They then designed fabulous outfits. In 
preparation for Year 1, Foundation children have had the opportunity to play on the front 
playground during lunchtimes. Photos can be seen on the VLE 
(https://stfaiths.fireflycloud.net/foundation-1/foundation-gallery).  
 
Today, in the glorious sunshine, the children enjoyed their ‘Fun Day’. It was a great success 
with the Pre-Prep utilising the whole school site, whilst the older children (Years 3-8) 
enjoyed their Sports Day at Wilberforce Road. The children enjoyed a variety of outdoor 
activities, from fun in the Wild Place, to making Wild Art on School House Field. Photographs 
of their activities may be viewed on the VLE. We are so impressed with how grown up the 
Foundation children have become  – they moved round the site with independence and 
confidence! 
 
In Maths, we have been looking at how to solve problems. For homework, please help your 
child solve the following problem: 
 
Here is a picture of nine of the houses in my street: 

 

Find as many different ways to sort them into groups as you can. You can use the link 
(https://nrich.maths.org/5157) to drag the houses into groups. 

Next week is a busy one and there are number of things happening to make you aware of:  

• Wednesday is FCAH’s assembly and they are delighted to welcome their parents into 

watch. Please park at the Cambridge Football Stadium and after the assembly leave 

via gate 1 (by the school office).  

• Handwriting homework will be sent home on Wednesday. 

https://nrich.maths.org/5157


 

 

• Thursday morning will be our Move up Day. Although we can’t quite believe we are 

at this point of the year, next week it will be your child’s turn to meet their new 

classmates and teacher. The children will register in their current Foundation 

classroom as usual before going to a whole school assembly and then on to their 

new classroom. Parents will be able to meet their child’s new teacher and see their 

new classroom after school; your child will show you the way! Please allow time for 

the teachers to dismiss current classes. 

• Thursday will have ‘tricky word’ homework sent home. 

We will also be continuing our learning, thinking about how we can make the world a better 
place. We will  read about Malala Yousafzai and the difference she tried to make. Our word 
of the week will be ‘inspiring’.  
 
We wish you an incredibly happy Father’s day!  
 
Best wishes, 
The Foundation Team 
 
 


